
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
10 June 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Face to Face Contact Year 7 and 8  
 
You will be aware that schools are opening for Year 10 students. We are continuing to work remotely with 
students in Year 7 and 8 and would like to to provide some ‘face to face contact’ using remote Teams Video 
Conferencing. This will allow Year 7 and 8 students to ‘meet’ with their form tutor on a scheduled day 
before we break up. The meetings will take place with no more than 4 students within a meeting. We will 
be asking students to set up their meeting in a communal room within the house and make sure they are 
dressed appropriately. Students will have the option to have the video function on or off.   
 
We urge all students to participate in this informal meeting. This meeting will provide students with an 
opportunity to ‘touch base’ with a key member of staff, ask any questions and alleviate any anxieties. 
 
To facilitate the face to face Teams meeting between the student and the form tutor on an identified day 
between now and the end of July, we require your consent. Please click on the link below, provide your 
child’s name and answer yes/no to provide consent for the meeting. If you would like your child to 
participate they will receive an email invitation with the date, time and link to the meeting.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Please reply via https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XQCL3MY no later than Monday 15th June 9:00am.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond 
Interim Headteacher 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XQCL3MY

